



CORONA Virus Communiqué

15.March 2020

FIPS-Mouche International Sport Fly Fishing Federation

Dear Members,

as concerns over the coronavirus (COVID-19) continue to grow around the world, FIPS-Mouche is closely monitoring the evolving situation in Europe and how it may impact the scheduled championships in CZ Rep, Bosnia I Herzegovina, Norway and Finland.

At the present time, the events schedule remains unchanged. We are however dependant on the restrictions imposed by the national governments of the countries hosting the events and may have to cancel some or all of the events.

At the 12 March Board meeting it was agreed that final decision on “go” or “no go” will be made **no later than 2 months** (for Masters end of March) before the start date of each championship. This final decision will be made together with the International Organiser of the event.

FIPS-Mouche is also well aware that some member countries may have travel restrictions imposed by their governments which will probably result in fewer teams participating.

We will continue to monitor the situation and will provide regular updates on the situation. **First update will be issued no later than the end of March.**

Should you have any questions regarding the events, please contact the FIPS-Mouche Board Members.

Signed,

FIPS-Mouche Board